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26 December 2020 
 
~ In the last Lottery Bonus Ball draw of the year this evening, number 6 was drawn giving a second win for David 
Green  
 
19 December 2020 
 
~ Tonight’s Lottery Bonus Ball draw was the 400th since we started this back in April 2013 and the winning number 
was 23 which gives a sixth prize for Glenn Reed 
 
In that time we have paid out a total of £13,360 in prize money and raised an incredible £9,220 for the Club 
 
12 December 2020 
 
~ Lottery Bonus Ball number 59 was drawn this evening to give a third win for Daniel Taylor 
 
10 December 2020 
 
~ The Minutes of last week’s Annual General Meeting have been added to the website 
 
08 December 2020 
 
~ The funeral for Bob Dickie will take place at Portchester Crematorium, Fareham on Wednesday 16 December at 
3.00pm. Numbers are restricted and the family has requested no flowers but donations to be made to MacMillan 
Nursing  
 
05 December 2020 
 
~ The Lottery Bonus Ball this evening was number 18 which gives a seventh win for Eric and Mary Fry 
 
03 December 2020 
 
~ Following this evening’s Zoom AGM and follow up by email, our Club Committee for 2021 is as follows: 
 
Men’s President - Bill Dickie 
Women’s President - June Preston 
Men’s Secretary - Terry Burton 
Women’s Secretary - Carol Eichen 
Men’s Captain - Harrison Ash 
Women’s Captain - Karen Cranham 
Men’s Vice Captain - Phil Vincent 
Women’s Vice Captain - Donna Taylor 
Treasurer - Carl Taylor 
Match Secretary - Andrew Taylor 
Competition Secretary - Chris Cranham 
General Committee - Sue Dickie, Yvonne Dunstone, John Guerin, John Hall 
Men’s Selection Committee - Terry Burton, Harrison Ash, Carl Taylor, Daniel Taylor, Phil Vincent 
Women’s Selection Committee - Sarah Bowen, Karen Cranham, Sue Dickie, Donna Taylor 
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02 December 2020 
 
~ It is with huge sadness and a big shock that we have to report that Bob Dickie passed away this evening after a 
short illness. All our thoughts are with Deryn and family at this very sad time 
 
30 November 2020 
 
~ As a result of the Rushmoor Council area being placed into the Tier 2 (High Risk) category from this week by the 
Government we will not be reopening the clubhouse from this Thursday 
 
We will however continue to monitor the situation closely and will review again once the Government reviews the 
Tier Structure next month 
 
28 November 2020 
 
~ Tonight’s Lottery Bonus Ball was number 32, giving a seventh win for Angela Devonald 
 
~ A very Happy 50th Birthday today to Sarah Knight 
 
21 November 2020 
 
~ Bonus Ball number 47 was drawn this evening which gives a sixth win for Wayne Reed 
 
18 November 2020 
 
~ Click here for link to list of the 2020 County and District Competition entry sheets and teams 
 
16 November 2020 
 
~ Paperwork for all 2021 County and District competition entries have now be sent to each member so that teams 
can be arranged. The deadline for all entries is 10 January 2021 but can be returned to Carl as soon as ready 
 
14 November 2020 
 
~ The Lottery Bonus Ball this evening was number 13, giving an eighth win for Martyn and Allyson Flint 
 
07 November 2020 
 
~ For the second time in a fortnight, Bonus Ball number 44 was drawn again this evening to give a third win for 
Richard Brown 
 
01 November 2020 
 
~ Following the updated Covid-19 guidelines yesterday we will now stop the Short Mat roll ups from Thursday until 2 
December when hopefully it can restart  
 
31 October 2020 
 
~ Tonight’s Bonus Ball was number 35 which gives a third win for Chris Kennedy 
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24 October 2020 
 
~ Bonus Ball number 44 was drawn this evening to give a second win for Richard Brown 
 
17 October 2020 
 
~ The Lottery Bonus Ball this evening was number 46 which gives a first win for Norman and Pam Kelsey 
 
10 October 2020 
 
~ In a repeat of last week’s draw, the Lottery Bonus Ball this evening was number 2 which gives a fifth win for Carol 
Eichen 
 
06 October 2020 
 
~ Frankie has sent a thank you card and an Order of Service for Les which has been put in the Clubhouse for members 
to see next time they are there. We plan to hold a tribute competition for Les next season 
 
03 October 2020 
 
~ The Lottery Bonus Ball this evening was number 2 which gives a fourth win for Carol Eichen 
 
02 October 2020 
 
~ No surprise but it has now been confirmed that there will be no darts league this winter29 September 2020 
 
~ Thank you to everyone who generously donated to the MacMillan Cancer Charity this month. Usually there would 
have been a coffee morning to help support the charity but for obvious reasons this was not possible but despite this 
we still raised an impressive £555 
 
 


